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December 11, 1990

Reverend Paul R. Shanley

St. Arne Church

6885 Del Rosa Avenue

San Bernardino, California 92404-5699

Dear Father Shanley:

I learned from Father McCormack that You continue not to feel well and
that you have also been experiencing a malaise. I anm SOrry to hear that your
health has not improved and my prayer is that you will experience better

I am pleased to extend Your sick leave for another twelve months, My
prayer is that this will Provide you the time ang opportunity to grow in
strength. -

Iz my conversations with Father McCormack about this matter, I asked him
to keep in touch with You during this time. I also éncourage you to do the
same with him, .

If I caa be of help in a particular w2y during this time, Paul, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

With warm personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

M"'
Archbishop‘qf Boston
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